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Comments: There is no place for E-bikes in national parks. They are not appropriate for roads (for safety
reasons) and they are certainly not appropriate for trails. They will damage the parks by degrading the trails and
causing erosion. They will also scare the wildlife, which is what hikers like me go to see. E-bikes will result in a
large increase in injuries to the riders and the hikers they hit, which will then result in a large increase in rescues
required for injured people within the parks. As a hiker, | have had problems avoiding people on regular bikes on
trails where bikes are allowed. E-bikes will be a disaster. Please do not allow E-bikes.



